
 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
New Direct Connect Exit Ramp from Northbound Florida’s Turnpike 

to Northbound Don Shula Expressway 

 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) opened a new direct connect exit ramp from northbound Florida’s 

Turnpike/State Road (SR) 821 to northbound Don Shula Expressway/SR 874, on Friday, August 6. 

Drivers on northbound Florida’s Turnpike can now use the new direct connect exit ramp from the 

designated left lane as another option to access northbound Don Shula Expressway. Northbound 

Florida’s Turnpike drivers can still access northbound Don Shula Expressway from the designated right 

three lanes (Exit 17). 

The opening of this new ramp will reduce congestion and greatly increase traffic flow through this busy 

area. Drivers are encouraged to use caution and follow the posted signage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Public Information 

 
Yasir Mercado  

Community Outreach Specialist 
954-934-1138 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Yasir.Mercado@dot.state.fl.us 
www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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